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Recently Deceased

Brian Duffy 

Michael Mc Hugh 

Mary Mullanney 

Nancy Mc Govern

Anniversaries

Fergal Lyons 

Jack Crennan 

Baby Abigail Rose Hollingsworth 

Margaret & Nelius Lynch 

Kay & Noel Dunphy 

Chris Mc Cormack 

Hilary Brennan 

Fr Colm Kenny 

John Kelly 

Thomas Carroll 

Tom & Kathleen Grimes 

Jack Kelly 

Breda Walsh 

Carmel Donovan 

Noel Foley 

Bridie & Gerry Maguire 

Tuesday 8th Dec Holy Day of Obligation
Mass at 12noon  Max no allowed in

Church 90 people with weekday tickets
for Tuesday please come to 12pm Mass

We will not have a evening mass but
you can view the recording of the

12pm Mass at any time later in day

St Jude's GAA Club Christmas Raffle
plus 14 other great prizes Tickets

10.00 euro each please support if you
can you can  purchae online on the St

Jude's GAA Website 

Templeogue Men's Shed have a
lovely Calendar on sale all

proceeds to Laura Lynn hospice
available in parish office price

10.00 euro 

Many thanks to all who donated via 
Donate button on website   amount 
donated  last  week 415.00 You can 
drop your envelopes or Donations  
into safe at back of Church if you 
are passing during the day

Our Local Conference of the St Vincent De 
Paul Society normally take up their annual
xmas appeal at this time they  are seeking
your help at this time as the Society is 
under a lot of pressure to meet their 
demands as they approach Christmas and 
as we have no  Church Gate Collections at 
this time the Society would ask if you can 
spare anything to lodge directly to their 
bank account using the following IBAN 
IE62BOFI90075483434073 or you can 
drop donations into Safe at back of 
Church just put VDP on envelope or use 
one of the Blue VDP envelopes on tables 
in church any help would be appreciated 
We wish to acknowledge 1840 donated 
during November if you can help please 
drop donations into safe at back of Church
or hand into parish office

Christmas Mass Bouquets now
available in parish office price  6
euro each All the money for xmas
mass bouquets will be donated on

your belhalf to Brother Kevin to
help feed those in need 

Charity ChristmasCards  and
small gifts for sale in parish
office open Monday to Friday

9am to 2pm and after all
masses at weekend for Dec 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL-TOY 
APPEAL 

Normally at this time we would be 
getting ready to ask  out younger 
parishioners to donate toys to the St 
Vincent De Paul for distribution to 
children in need this Christmas but 
as the St Vincent De Paul volunteers 
can not go into homes with toys this 
year  they are asking that  if it is at 
all possible that you would donate 
vouchers to them they can be for any
of the major retail outlets Smyths, 
Boots, Penneys, Argos, One for All 
etc The vouchers can be left in safe 
at back of Church and we will 
arrange to get them to the 
conferences that need them for 
distrubtion to needy families We  
thank you for your continued 
genouristy to the Society .   
-----------------------------------------------   

St Vincent De Paul Annual 
Christmas Appeal 

This year the Society are asking you 
to make your donations via the blue 
envelopes that you can pick up in the
Church you can send donations 
direct to the Society or leave your   
envelopes in Safe at back of Church 
or hand  into the Parish Office . The 
Society ask that you do not send cash
via the Post and thank you for all 
your continued support throughout 
the year 

 PLEASE NOTE THAT FROM THIS SUNDAY 6TH 
DECEMBER OUR 11.30AM MASS IS MOVING TO 12PM 

OUR DAILY 9.30 MASS MONDAY TO THURSDAY FROM 
MONDAY 7TH DECEMBER IS MOVING TO 12PM FOR 
NEXT TWO WEEKS TO FACILITATE THE CHILDREN 
MAKING THERI 1ST COMMUNION AND CONFIRMATION
HERE AT 10AM EACH DAY Our Friday mass will remain 
at 9.30

  Anyone who had tickets to attend daily mass prior to 
Lockdown can come along on the same day as you did 
before if you wish to come to mass Monday to Friday  
and did not have tickets please email 

judesparishoffice1@gmail.com or send a 
text 087 6174498  and we will put your name on lists  
Our weekend masses are by lottery if you had your 
name on our list already you dont need to reapply if 
you want to check if your name is down or put your 
names down please email me at 

judesparishoffice1@gmail.com or send a 
text to 087 6174498 with your name and contact no 
and the time of mass you normally attend and I will put
your name on the list please do  not call into office as 
we are very busy at the moment if your name comes 
out you will receive a call or text on the Friday 

Anyone who has Masses booked up  to Christmas and would 
like to attend please let me know and we will allocate spaces 
for you   Recordings of Daily & Weekend Masses are now 
available from our Webcam so if you miss any of our Masses 
you can view them later just click on recordings on our website 
or on churhmedia.tv                       

          Our Ladys Hospice-Light  up a Light Christmas 
Appeal For those of you who are not able to donate 
online to the light up a light to sponsor a light for a 
loved one on the Hospice Christmas Tree we have the 
sponsorship forms and cards available in the Parish 
Office to Sponsor a light on the Tree is 6 euro cards are 
1 euro extra      All proceeds go directly to the Hospice.

 Parish Office open this week Monday to Friday  9am  to 2pm and after all masses at weekend   Email judesparishoffice1@gmail.com  or phone 087 6174498
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